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2nd ANNUAL JONATHAN GOVE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP  
BENEFIT GOLF EVENT 

 
Sponsored by Marvin Windows and Doors, Showcased by Millwork Masters, Ltd. 

 
 
 
The 2nd Annual NH Golf Tournament was held on August 12th a beautiful sunny day, unlike last 
year’s chilly October weather.  160 golfers and numerous volunteers arrived at Green Meadow 
Golf Course to participate and support this worthy event. 
 
The attention to all the details in organizing the tournament again was performed to perfection.  
Jonathan’s employer, Marvin Windows and Doors’ employees should be commended. 
 
Paul Jacobson’s (tournament coordinator) welcome speech with a moment of silence for Jonathan 
was very thoughtful and comforting. 
 
Peter Brnger’s (President of Marvin Windows and Doors) speech to thank everyone on behalf of 
himself, June, Les, Megan and the foundation was very clear and heartwarming. Before he 
presented the multitude of prizes, the 50/50 was drawn and chicken barbecue was served, he had 
everyone raise their glasses to toast Jonathan. 
 
The tournament again this year was certainly special with all of the fathers and sons golfing 
together sharing some quality time, as well as brothers bonding on the course.  Family and friends 
joined in to share their memories of Jonathan, as they attempted to birdie or at least par every 
hole.  Everyone was a winner that day! 
 
Due to the generosity and thoughtfulness of family members, friends, local businesses and 
sponsors, $18,784 was awarded to the Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund.  The 
foundation awarded $10,000 to graduating Alvirne High School students, class of 2005.  Due to 
the continuous support of so many, the foundation plans to award at least 20% more in 
scholarship monies to the class of 2006. 
 
It was truly an overwhelming and emotional day for all.  With your help, we accomplished the 
foundation’s goal to honor Jonathan’s memory and to ensure that his spirit and drive for academic 
success will live forever.  
 
There are no words to express our gratitude for all your support and generosity.  Thank you so 
much for the wonderful tribute to our beloved Jonathan. 
 

  


